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WORLD 
NUTRITION  

Our November meeting will be on the topic of domestic and international 
food insecurity issues.  Both Covid and 
climate change have had a significant 
impact on the world’s ability to feed itself.  
A speaker from the LA Food Bank will be 
presenting information local food issues 
and we will be discussing world-wide food 
issues as well.   

We will be partnering with the United 
Nations Association, San Fernando Valley chapter, to highlight various 
community projects and non-profit organizations working to alleviate 
hunger on local and international levels. 

As we celebrate Thanksgiving, a holiday which focuses our attention on the 
abundance of food, this topic is especially timely and pertinent.   

We look forward to seeing you at this meeting.  Invite your friends and 
relatives to join us and contribute to our discussion! 

Saturday, November 19, 2022 

1:00 PM 
Zoom meeting 

No reservations required.  Cost is free.  See directions on page 6 on how to 
attend this Zoom meeting using your computer or tablet, or how to call in 
using any phone.  

 
 

 

 

AAUW advances equity for women and girls through advocacy, education, philanthropy and research. 
 

In principle and in practice, AAUW values and seeks a diverse membership.  
There shall be no barriers to full participation in this organization on the basis of gender, race, creed, 

age, sexual orientation, national origin, disability or class 

Read page 6 
column 1 for 

how to attend! 


